
 

 

 

 

26 August 2015 

 

Comments on acceptance of administrative fine notice 

Danske Bank has received and accepted an administrative fine notice from the Danish Financial Supervisory 
Authority (the FSA) for, in one case, not having notified Skako A/S as soon as possible of Danske Bank’s 
shareholding in Skako A/S. This was due to a mistake on our part. We discovered the mistake ourselves and 
informed the FSA accordingly. We regret the mistake, which has now been corrected. 


